A Representative of the Owners called this afternoon

and stated that they had received a telephone message from
Messrs. Robert Eeles & Co., thelr Superintendent Engineers
at Newcastle-on-Tyne, asking that a copy of the assignment
letter issued on the 25th May, 1932 in respect of this ship
might be forwarded to them tonight. :

The vessel 1s at present laid up at Dartmouth, and
it is understood that the assignment survey will be completed

in the Tyne where she will proceed in tow.

- . 4.5.37.
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